
 
  

 
 
Weekday Masses 

Monday & Wednesday 8-9am 
Wednesday evenings 7-8pm  

        

 

      

 

 

Tuesday & Thursday 8-9am  

 
 

      

 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Email: holytrinityquincyma@gmail.com  

 

 

We are now taking orders 
for  v-neck and crew Blue 
t-shirts  with the above 
logo in white sizes s-3xl 
$12.00.  
 

 
                          Please contact Eileen  
            617-479-4107 or etimcoe@yahoo.com 
 

 We now have small oval bumper 
stickers or window decal. They 
have a sticky back. Cost - $2.00 
Available at the church office or 
Eileen Timcoe 617-479-4107 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           A Fair For All Seasons  
 
               Sat. Nov. 23rd 10am—3pm   
 
           A great event for our Parish!  
Please start  returning your items from the 
Wishing Well Boards for the rafflea to the 
church office, or bring to church and give to 
Betty Bythrow, Eileen Timcoe or Barbara 
Logan. by Nov. 9th.   
* Baskets are now available at the back of 
both churches for those who would like to fill 
it up with anything you would donate for the 
raffle.   
* Raffle tickets will be available at the back of 
the church to be drawn at the fair. Fill out and 
return in an envelope to the ushers or drop in 
the collection or give to fair helpers. This year 
we have a gift certificate to the Irish Village, 
Sm. Ceramic nativity, Irish knit afghan and an 
extra large basket full of sports items from all 
our teams.    Tickets are $1.00—6 for $5.00 
 

Fred Rafuse– rest in peace 
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          Schedule for Confessions: 
Saturdays  
at Most Blessed Sacrament  
Church 3-4pm   

and 
************************************* 
Wednesdays  

at Our Lady of Good Counsel  
Church 7—8 pm 
(Confessions, —Eucharistic  
Adoration and Rosary at 7 pm.) 

Save the date for the Witness to Life pilgrimage to 

Washington, DC. January 23-25, 2020. This is a 

great opportunity for parish groups to go on 

pilgrimage together and pray and March for Life! 

Details for this year’s pilgrimage coming soon on 

bostoncatholic.org/witnesstolife.  

Project Rachel: Post Abortion Healing Retreats 
(11/16)  

“Project Rachel led me to a place of forgiveness and mercy. 
During the retreat, I realized the lasting impact of 
forgiveness. I knew God had forgiven me, and now I 
needed to forgive myself.”– A Project Rachel retreat 
participant. The Project Rachel ministry of the Archdiocese 
of Boston extends a special invitation to women suffering 
from the pain of a past abortion to attend a “Come to the 
Waters of Healing” one-day retreat. Fall dates are 
September 28, October 19 and November 16 from 9 AM to 
5 PM. Locations are confidential. Limited to ten 
participants per  
Retreat. For more information, contact Project Rachel at 
508-651-3100 or help@projectrachelboston.com 

Holy Trinity Parish  
Pasta Dinner ! 

 

Saturday Nov. 9th 5:30 –7:00 pm 
 

St. Thomas Aquinas Hall 
$5.00 Donation 

 

Sponsored by 

The Holy Name Society 
 

All are welcome!        Please join us ! 

Fall Foliage Cleanup  
Community Service Project  

 
High School and Middle School students 
enrolled in our religious education program 
will be volunteering their time on Sunday, 
November 17th from 12:00 - 2:00 p.m. raking 
and clearing the yards of the elderly, the 
homebound, and those in most need in the 
neighborhood serving the communities of 
Merrymount, Adams Shore, Germantown, and 
Houghs Neck.  
 
Please spread the word. If you or someone you 
know needs assistance with clearing their 
yard, please call the office at 617.479.9200 
and leave your name, telephone number, and 
address. All students will be accompanied by 
an adult chaperone, and will bring rakes, 
gloves, and trash bags. 

Note from the Pastor: 
 
It is really beginning to feel like fall. Temps dipping 
into the 30’s at night and darkness coming earlier. 
The colors on the leaves while they last is an amazing 
sight that reminds us of the beauty of God’s creation 
and its goodness.  
This fall and winter I plan to start a new adult faith 
formation series called “Footprints of God”. A survey 
of the great places in the Holy Land where biblical 
history took place. This enlightening and entertaining 
series will help us to better appreciate church history. 
Please stay tuned for the announcement of when it 
will begin.  
Our “Disciples in Mission” initiative continues as we 
strive to move forward. It is the vocation of all the 
baptized to share the good news with others. Perhaps 
there is someone you know who you can invite to 
join us for Sunday worship.  It will take effort to go 
against the tide of our culture moving away from 
God. We are the body of Christ, his hands and feet on 
earth. It is up to us to build up the Kingdom of God 
on earth- Christ’s Church. Please prayerfully consider 
what you can do for the Lord to help one another on 
our journey to God. We all have work to do for the 
Lord!  
November is the month the church focuses in a spe-
cial way on prayers for our deceased loved ones. 
Praying for the dead is an important spiritual work of 
mercy. They in turn pray for us. Prayer is vital to the 
Christian life!  
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11/10 
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11/19 

11/23 

11/24 

11/30 

12/1 
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12/2 

12/7 

12/14 

 

 

 Norma Mellyn 

Dorothy Mascal Pickup 

James Peach 1st Anniv. 

Eugene F. & Nora T. Sullivan 

Alphonse Trahan 

John & Margaret Hickey 

Robert Cronin 

Mary DunDon 

Joseph Sullivan 

Heffron McGee 

Beard & Rigby Families 

Dorothy Mascal Pickup 

Lyons Family 

Noreen Myers 

John Clancy 

 

4:30 pm 

6:00 pm 

8:30 am 

10:30 am 

9:00 am 

4:30 pm 

10:30 am 

4:30 pm 

8:30 am 

10:30 am 

 

9:00 am 

4:30 pm 

4:30 pm 

 



Dates to Remember 
 
November 9, 2019: Holy Name Society Pasta Dinner 
November 10,12 & 26– No religious Ed classes 
November 23rd—10-3 Fair for All Seasons MBS Hall 

Faith Formation 2019-2020  
Registration & Class Schedule 

A reminder to those who have not yet registered for faith formation 
classes, to please visit: https://www.holytrinityquincy.com/registration
-form-2019-2020. Fill out the form and submit your payment to 
complete the registration for your child. Classes meet as follows: 
Grades 1-5 (MBS): Sundays 8:30 - 10:30 a.m.  
(subject to enrollment and teacher availability) 
Grades 1-5 (OLGC): Sundays 9:30 - 11:30 a.m.  
(subject to enrollment and teacher availability) 
Grades 6-8 (OLGC): Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 
Grades 9-10 (OLGC): Sundays 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Any questions, please call the Faith Formation Office at 
617.479.9200 x302 or email htpreled@gmail.com. 

 
Thank You to Our Religious Education 

Teachers 
We welcome Madonna Smith as a teacher assistant for Grade 1 at 
OLGC and thank her for giving her time and talent to the faith 
formation program.  
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